
 

 

 

 

Hi Class 5  

It was so wonderful to see those of you who came back to school this week on Monday morning  Some very 

tired faces (Daniel!), rather overgrown hair styles (Connor!) and definitely some growth spurts! I hope you’ve all 

had a great week, whether that has been in school, or still learning from home.  Those of you who did come to 

school this week learnt my very exciting news…I am having another baby!  It might even be born on Christmas 

Day as I am expecting him or her in December!  It was fabulous to hear some of your news – and things you have 

been doing whilst you haven’t been in school.  Remember…you can still email me if you have any news to share 

or you want me to have a look at the work you’ve been doing!  I’ve had a few emails recently from Jaidon who 

has been very busy at home!  k.morris@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

I’ve received a few ‘Memories of Lea Endowed’ for our virtual Leavers’ Service, but there are still lots more to 

arrive.  So, if you haven’t done yours yet then it would be great if you could (see below for a reminder of what to 

do!)  I have also received some adorable baby and Reception photos so thank you to parents who have sent them 

. Again, if you haven’t, I would really appreciate them as soon as you can.  Thank you to Mums and Dads for 

your continued support! 

There are only 3 weeks left now until the summer – I can’t believe the year is almost over!  I imagine you are all 

looking forward to High School and taking the next exciting step into the world  Remember you are Lea 

Endowed Class of 2020 – all uniquely made by God and all special and precious.  Keep smiling! 

With much love,  

Miss Morris  x  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memories of Lea Endowed 

Spend some time thinking about your time at 
Lea Endowed! 
Write or type a short paragraph for each 
heading: 
 

1. My favourite KS1 memory 
2. My favourite KS2 memory 
3. What I’m looking forward to at High 

School 
4. What Lea Endowed has taught me and 

things I’ll never forget 
 
If you are confident enough, video yourself 

reading your memories out and then send the 

video to me via email. Or you can just type your 

memories and email them to me! 

k.morris@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Community Gateway Uniform Bank! 

STOP!  Don’t chuck it! If you have spare 

uniform that is still in good condition – 

please consider donating it to the Uniform 

Bank. 

More information can be  

found on our School Website.   

Thank-you.  
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Well done to everyone who took part!  

Class 5 / Bubble 4 


